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Tom Piovesan

From: Murray Jay <Murray.Jay@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 29 April 2019 10:10 AM
To: Peter Lawrence
Cc: Gwenda Kullen; Bruce Colman
Subject: Maldon Precinct and Coal Mining Leases

Hi Peter, 
 
Just to follow up from our phone conversation last week regarding coal mining leases impacting the Maldon 
Precinct, our GIS analyst has found out the following: 
 
The site to the west of the existing Boral plant is not impacted. 
 
The greenfield site (Lot 2 DP 252362) is impacted by Consolidated Coal Lease 767 which completely overs the site. 
 
Thanks 
 
Murray Jay 
Senior Planning Officer  
South West Land Release 
Planning and Design Division 
Level 4, 10 Valentine Avenue Parramatta 
T 02 9860 1512 
E murray.jay@planning.nsw.gov.au  
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